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Sunday 12th January 2025 
Feast of the Baptism of The Lord (Year C) 
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LIVE STREAMING 

Please go to the parish website www.cpp.org.uk/ to join us for live streamed Masses and prayers.  

You can also catch up on streamed Masses by going to our channel on YouTube cpp weybridge 

 

The live streamed Mass this Sunday will be at 10:30. 

We also live stream Mass from Monday to Friday and the Rosary Monday to Saturday. 

 

The Pope's Prayer Intention for January 

For the Right to An Education 

Let us pray for migrants, refugees, and those affected by war, that their right to an education, 

which is necessary to build a better world, might always be respected. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sunday 19th January – Prayers for Christian Unity, 14:00 (Church) 

Friday 31st January – Talk on Great Railway Stations (Church Hall) 
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Friday 28th March - Momentum Quiz night (Church Hall) 

Monday 26th May to Thursday 29th May - Parish Young Families Pilgrimage, France 

Monday 2nd June to Saturday 7th June – Parish St. Pio Pilgrimage, Italy. 

 

Parish Bank Details For Online Contributions 

Name: RCD A&B CPP Weybridge  

Sort Code: 40 - 05 - 20 (HSBC) 

A/C No: 8107 7201 (RCD OF A&B CPP Weybridge) 

Please put in a reference when contributing e.g. Weekly Collection, Mass Stipend, Candles (etc) 

Parish Charity: KIMBO (Project Kimbo) MOM (Momentum).  

Any queries, please e-mail: weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

Explore the goodness, truth, and beauty of the Faith  

Your parish has gifted you with full access to the entire library of Word on Fire's feature-length films,  

and short engaging series through Word on Fire Digital.  

Click on the image below to browse all titles and watch on-demand 

 

 
Sunday, January 12, 2025 | Feast of the Baptism of the Lord| Luke 3:15–16, 21–22 

 

Friends, this great feast of the Baptism of the Lord is a good time to reflect on the significance of the 

sacrament of Baptism. One of the earliest descriptions of Baptism in our tradition is vitae spiritualis 

ianua, which means “the door to the spiritual life.” 

  

To grasp the full meaning of this is to understand something decisive about Christianity. For 

Christianity is not primarily about “becoming a good person” or “doing the right thing.” Let’s face it, 

anyone—pagan, Muslim, Jew, non-believer—can be any of those things. 

  

To be a Christian is to be grafted onto Christ and hence drawn into the very dynamics of the inner life 

of God. We don’t speak simply of following or imitating Jesus. We speak of becoming a member of his 

Mystical Body. 

mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk
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Do you see why it is so important that we are baptized “in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and 

of the Holy Spirit”? For Baptism draws us into the relationship between the Father and the Son, which 

is to say, in the Holy Spirit. Baptism, therefore, is all about grace, our incorporation, through the power 

of God’s love, into God’s own life. 

Bishop Robert Barron 

 

 
Crib 

The Christmas Season ends on the Feast of the Baptism of the Lord (12th January). 

However, the Crib may be left in place until the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord  

(Candlemas) on 2nd February. 

That Feast falls on a Sunday this year, so we’ll leave the church crib up until The Presentation. 

 

Confirmation 

The next session is this Tuesday 14th January at 19:30 in the church hall. 

 

Youth Group 

If you are aged 11-18, come along to the parish hall at 16:30 this Sunday 12th January  

when lots of young people will be gathering for an activity,  

and to prepare for Mass in various ministries: welcoming, reading, singing and altar serving.  

To find out more, please contact Jack Hudson on cppyouthleader@gmail.com 

mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk
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Prayerful Toddlers Group 

Come and join us at Prayerful Toddlers for lots of play, singing, craft, stories, discussion and snacks!  

All parents / carers with little ones aged 0-4 welcome. Sessions restart on Friday 17th January  

and will take place between 13:30 - 14:45 every FRIDAY afternoon in the Church Hall.   

Contact Andre for more info: cppprayerfultoddlers@gmail.com 
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Nursery applications for St Charles Borromeo Nursery School September 2025 are now being accepted 

Please could all applications be submitted by the 31st January.  0 

If you have a child who will be 3 years old by next September and you would like them to attend the  

St Charles Nursery, please complete the Nursery Application Form found online 

at www.stcharlesb.surrey.sch.uk. 

The nursery is open to accepting children who are not baptised. 

If you have any queries or require more information, please contact Alison McDonald in the school 

office on 01932 842 617. 
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Jubilee 

Pope Francis opened the Holy Doors of St Peter's Basilica on Christmas Eve.  

A Mass to mark the start of the Jubilee was held on 29 December in every Catholic cathedral across  

the world, with Bishop Richard inaugurating the Jubilee Year in our Diocese at Arundel Cathedral. 

The Jubilee will provide an important opportunity for people across our global family of faith to enrich 

their relationship with God, with one another, and with all of creation, offering hope and healing to a 

world suffering the effects of war, poverty, deprivation, and the climate crisis - with the following 

diocesan churches designated as places of pilgrimage where Holy Year Indulgences may be 

gained: Arundel Cathedral, Worth Abbey, and St Joseph’s, Guildford.  

To find out more about the Jubilee and see what events are taking place in our diocese, click here. 

 

 
Feast of the Baptism of the Lord This Sunday 12th January 

We’d love to welcome all families who had their children baptised in 2024 to join us for the 10:30 Mass. 

Afterwards, please come to the church hall for coffee, cake, and a joyful celebration of this special Feast. 

 

Prayer for Christian Unity 

Sunday 19th January 14:00 

Our church will be the host for the Weybridge Churches Together Prayer liturgy for Christian unity. 

We’ll gather at 14:00 for prayer in the church, with refreshments in the Church Hall afterwards.  

Everyone welcome. 

 

CPP Young Adults Group  

Starting Sunday, 26th January, our new CPP Young Adults Group will be hosting its first gathering after 

the 10:30 am Mass.  

If you're aged 21–35 and would like to join us for coffee in town, please get in touch with 

Emily emily_bennett94@yahoo.co.uk or Jack cppyouthleader@gmail.com   

We plan to meet regularly on the fourth Sunday of each month and look forward to seeing you there! 

Please do feel free to invite a friend!  

mailto:weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk
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Mystery revealed: An Introduction to Iconography 

22 February, 10am-4pm, The House of Prayer, KT8 0PB   

This day offers an opportunity to explore iconography and reflect on how images affect and enable us to 

connect with our faith. There will be times of led input, sharing and space for personal prayer and 

creativity, including drawing. Click here to find out more. (Cost: £35) 

 

 
A&B Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2025 

Applications for this summer's Pilgrimage to Lourdes (25-31 July by air, 24 July -1 August by 

coach/jumbulance) are now open on our website.  

Our pilgrimage to Lourdes is one of the most significant pastoral events in our annual diocesan calendar, 

with hundreds of members of our diocesan community visiting the Grotto together each year.  

We travel to France with more than 700 pilgrims, including those who are sick, disabled, frail or elderly 

and need our help to make the pilgrimage.  

Our pilgrimage is "Love in Action" and we journey to Lourdes to serve each other and to renew our 

commitment to walk with Jesus Christ with the help of Our Lady and St Bernadette.  

Is Our Lady calling you to Lourdes in 2025? Visit our website to make your online application and find 

out more. 

 

Pastoral Letter 

Bishop Richard's latest pastoral letter is now available in both video and pdf formats. 

Click on the links below. 
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Pastoral Letter - 12th January 2025 - Feast of the Baptism of the Lord.pdf 
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